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It’s Time to Return Wisconsin’s Surplus to the Taxpayers  
 

GREEN BAY, Wisc. – Representative John Macco (R-Ledgeview) issued the following 

statement regarding the latest tax relief package introduced by Legislative Republicans.  

 

“This package is part of a longer commitment to delivering Wisconsinites a tax code that 

encourages growth and prosperity,” said Rep. Macco. “Families in Wisconsin are 

struggling with rising costs and inflation, but at the same time our state is sitting on a 

nearly $4 billion surplus. It is long past time to return that surplus as real tax relief for 

working families and retirees.”  

 

“This session, we have submitted numerous proposals to put our surplus back into the 

hands of the taxpayers, but Governor Evers has turned them all down. Rather than 

introducing this proposal as a single, comprehensive bill, this package is separated into 

four bills. While I am hopeful that the Governor will sign them all, this way he has 

multiple options to deliver meaningful relief to the people of our state.”    
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